
Shoal Creek Trail Closure
Shoal Creek trail between Cesar Chavez and 3rd Street is currently closed due to the 
new Central Library and 2nd Street Bridge projects. Information on these projects can 
be found at: http://library.austintexas.gov/newcentral and http://austintexas.gov/
seaholmconstruction  

Construction is projected to be complete Spring 2016 and therefore a trail detour is 
required for the duration of the project. For Lance Armstrong Bikeway (LAB) users, detour 
information can be found at http://www.austintexas.gov/article/lance-armstrong-bikeway-
information-upcoming-detours

For recreation trail users:  View map of trail detour 
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